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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Mr Ryan Carson <mistercarson@protonmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 7:54 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater Allocation Rulemaking

Hello Laura, 
 
In regards to the Groundwater Allocation Rulemaking efforts underway, I wanted to reach out to comment/ask, but 
with a journalist's video.  It sounds as though costs for application are going to be cost prohibitive for small acreage 
growers looking to get a new water right.  I was at first excited thinking new rules were going to give me a chance, 
but I'm not sure what to expect next, it appears big industry is using its strength.  Could you please review this report 
and let me know if any information is incorrect, or if there are hopeful changes expected?   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c5olm7Nxq44  
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Ryan Carson 
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